
Capital Improvements Program Committee – Site Visit                                                     
August 25, 2010   
 

1 
 

MOULTONBOROUGH, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS PROGRAM COMMITTEE 

 
Minutes of August 25, 2010 

 Site Visit – Moultonborough Library 
 
Members Present:  Kim Dubuque, Chair; Alan Ballard; Peter Jensen; Richard Brown; 
Dan Merhalski. 
Absent: Heidi Davis, Jane Fairchild, Joel Mudgett, Barbara Rando 
Library Staff Present:  Nancy McCue, Library Director 
 
Chair Kim Dubuque called the Capital Improvements Program Committee (CIPC) 
Site Visit to order at 3:00 pm.    
 
The committee members toured the facility, with Ms. McCue and discussed the 
recent renovation and expansion of the Library and the programs offered.  
 
The committee was extremely pleased with the near-spotless appearance of the 
building. 
 
Ms. McCue indicated that at present they had no space needs and that they had extra 
rooms that were being discussed for future use, as the Library had a team of 
consultants review its useful life for future expansion and population growth. 
Possible capital needs included potential computer systems and possibly an ADA 
accessible lift to allow passage from the basement to the main floors of the Library.  
 
The committee members thanked Ms. McCue for her assistance on the tour. 
 
The Site Visit was ended at 3:40 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Daniel Merhalski, Town Planner 
Capital Improvements Program Committee, Ex-Officio Member 
 


